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	In	your	nomination,	the	following	were	highlighted:		 
	 

• You	 proactively	 stay	 current	 of	 changing	 technology	 to	 provide	 your	 customer	 base	with	 timely,	
professional	service	and	assistance	with	applications;	 
• You	face	the	challenge	of	“fighting	fires”	with	technical	problems	in	an	expedient	manner	to	reduce	
downtime;	 
• You	 and	 your	 colleagues	work	 as	 a	 team	 to	 solve	 technical	 problems	 and	 to	 provide	 immediate	
support	to	all	regardless	of	position;	 
• You	work	with	teachers’	technical	issues	to	provide	them	the	tools	needed	to	teach	students	in	an	
advanced	learning	environment;	 
• You	provide	helpful	tips	and	assistance	to	your	customers	to	help	them	become	proficient	in	the	tools	
they	need	to	be	successful	in	their	position;	 
• You	are	an	example	of	“Neshaminy	Pride.”		 

	 
The	above	are	ways	that	you	show	you	care	about	your	work	and	our	students.		The	information	technology	
support	 you	 provide	 gives	 example	 to	 our	 District	 belief	 that	 excellence	 in	 education	 requires	 support,	
sacrifice,	and	involvement	from	the	total	community.	 
	 
You	are	an	asset	to	Neshaminy	High	School	and	the	District	as	a	whole.		 
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